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There is money in New York for CUNY. 

Peaceful, collective action has changed history. 

It can change Albany too. 

There is money for education, healthcare and social services. 

It’s in the hands of the richest 1% of earners —  

they receive 35% of all income in New York State. 

The wealthy should pay their fair share. 

Contact Rob Murray, 212-354-1252, rmurray@pscmail.org. 

 

PSC will provide transportation for   

CUNY faculty, staff and students. 

 

Meet at Westminster Presbyterian Church  

(262 State Street  bet. S. Swan St. & Dove St.) at 12 :00pm. 

 

Come to  show your solidarity and  support. 

Those who decide to risk arrest must be trained in direct action. 

 

Professional Staff Congress/CUNY 

www.psc-cuny.org 

TAKE DIRECT ACTION 

TO STOP ALBANY’S AUSTERITY BUDGET! 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23 in ALBANY, NY 

Join a peaceful, non-violent direct action, during which some of us 

are prepared to risk arrest to stop the passage of a budget that puts 

the interests of corporations and the super-rich above the  

needs of CUNY and millions of ordinary New Yorkers. 
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